

8th February 2019 - Weekly Newsletter

What an exciting week we have had in school this week lots of learning opportunities!

- Chinese Lion Assembly a fantastic cultural experience for the children participating in the story of the "Ghost Lion". Michael's Kung Fu group will be performing in Durham's Chinese New Year celebrations this weekend.
- Safer Internet Day such an important topic for parents, staff and children — keeping safe online is a constant challenge. School will put on a session for parents in the near future.
- Year 2 visit to Bishop Auckland College on Friday morning to work with PE students. Once again the children were excellent ambassadors for the school — everyone commented on their super behaviour.
- Lingotots continues for Year 1 and Year 2 classes every Friday afternoon and the children's French speaking and singing is wonderful! Reception and nursery children will soon have their turn.

Congratulations to this week's achievers:

Awards for week ending 08-02-2019

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Star of the week	Headteache Award
Class	Isabella	Joseph	Elijah	Isabella
1	Howe	Dawes	Pepper	Howe
Class	Bradlee	Jordana	Amelia	Xzavier
2	Jones	Beal	Fitzgerald	Harbron
Class	Lewis	Sienna	Sophie	Freddie
3	Sanderson	Simpson	Hall	Graham
Class	Charlie-Ann	Heath	Logan	Isabella
4	Dougall	Rose	Burney	Rickaby
Class 5	Lewis Hall	Oliver Burke	Hayden Dougall- Miller	Joseph Buckle
Class	Jessica	Lexi-Rose	Oscar	Tulisa
6	Young	Thompson	Howard	Shaw

Attendance

Classes attendance this week:

1st Class 1	99.1%	2 nd Class 6	96.6%
3 rd Class 3	95.4%	4 th Class 5	93.4%
5 th Class 4	91.5%	6 th Class 2	91.0%

Valentine's Discos

There will be no charge for the discos, and children may bring clothes in to change into.

After School

Activities next week will be:

Monday 11 th February	3.15-4.30pm – Multi Sports	£3 per child
Tuesday 12 th February	3.15-4.30pm — Craft Club	£3 per child
Wednesday 13 th February	3.15-4.30pm – Drama Club	£3 per child
Thursday 14 th February	3.15-4.30pm — Dance Club	£3 per child



PLEASE TURN OVER FOR MORE INFORMATION

Looking ahead

Thursday 14th February

- Valentine's Discos (12-1pm Nursery & Reception)

(1-2pm Year 1) (2-3pm Year 2)

- Break up for half term

onday 25th February - School re-opens for teaching

Friday 15th February Monday 25th February



Dear Parents,

Cockton Hill Infants' School has an important milestone to celebrate this year. On Wednesday 27th February it is 110 years old. We will be having an open day on the 27th, inviting families of our children and members of the local community into school for an exhibition of photographs and artefacts through the decades. Everyone is welcome to drop in any time between 10am - 12 noon and 1pm – 4pm. Bring your friends and families to browse the exhibition and enjoy a cup of tea and a chat.

It would be wonderful if the children could come to school that day wearing clothes from "Victorian days". Below are some examples of the kinds of clothes children wore. The staff will <u>all</u> be dressing up that day too!

Anne Graham

